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I write to testify to the CT 2021 Reapportionment Committee.

The Derby Democratic Town Committee, at its December 3, 2020, Regular Mecting
voted unanimously to endorse the November 2020 resolution of the Derby Board of
Aldermen/Alderwomen that the City of Derby be included in only one State House
District and only one State Senate District when the 2021 Reapportionment is completed.

As the State of Connecticut’s smallest city, in terms of land area, it makes abundant sense
to all Derby Citizens that this makes the most sense.

The Derby Democratic Town Committee with bi-partisan solidarity with our counterparts
on the other side of the aisle view this as what is right for Derby and best represents our

interest as citizens of Derby.

Thank you for your consideration,.



